
Minutes for the 
Joint Interactive Board Committee 

Village of Deerfield Schools  
February 1, 2010 

 
Call to order at 7:07am at the Deerfield Community School District Office 
 
Present on behalf of the Village of Deerfield was Chadwick-Kiefer. 
Present on behalf of the School Board was Bush, Winkler. 
Township was not represented. 
Guests present were Michelle Jensen and Patrick Vander Sanden. 
 
Update on Current Issues 

A. Crossing on Liberty to Savannah Oaks Park 
 Signs have been posted indicating a traffic median. 

 
B. Well-site Update 

 Drilling has begun with barrier fences around the equipment. 
 

C. Savannah Oaks Development 
 Lots continue to be sold 
 Parade of Homes taking place June 12-27 
 Parcel has been signed over to DCC 

 
D. BID Money-Village 

 Money earmarked for curb bump-outs, flower planters, village signs 
 

E. Historical Society-Upper Village Hall 
 Michelle Jensen will forward this information to 4th grade teachers for Wisconsin history unit. 

 
F. District Bus Transportation within Village 

 Ad hoc transportation committee has been formed to further explore current policy and needs. 
 Chair: Mark Becker, Members: Doreen Treuden, Dave Rasmussen, Sandy Fischer, Ann Neal 

 
G. US Cellular Calling All Communities $100,000 

 Contest deadline was Jan. 15, 2010.  Winners are announced in mid-February. 
 

H. MS/HS/DO Safe and Secure Entrance/Remodel 
 District is exploring possible solutions to current entrance and office areas including a remodeling 

of current space and relocation of district office. 
 Special meeting will be scheduled for later this month to hear solutions. 

 
The next meeting will be held on April 5, 2010 at 7:00am in the district office. 
 
Submitted by Michelle Jensen, District Administrator 


